
From: Buckheit, Lani
To: _PLANCOM - Planning Commission
Cc: Briscoe, Jandon
Subject: Late Correspondence Item 9.2 - Holly Hock Extension
Date: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 5:11:00 PM
Attachments: 9.2 - REVISED Presentation.pdf

- PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL -
 
Chair Weeks and members of the Planning Commission,  
 
The reason for this email is to provide you with late correspondence for item 9.2, Public Hearing –
Holly Hock Extension, including a REVISED presentation, scheduled for tomorrow’s meeting. Please
see attached.
 
This will also be added to the agenda.
Lani Buckheit | Administrative Secretary
Planning & Economic Development Department |100 Santa Rosa Ave. Rm 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-3226 | lbuckheit@srcity.org
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1650 Meda Avenue


Holly Hock Subdivision
Tentative Map Time Extension
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August 24, 2023 Jandon Briscoe, City Planner Trainee
Planning and Economic Development


File Number: EXT23-0001







Project Description


On August 10, 2017, the Planning Commission 
approved the Holly Hock Tentative Map, which is a 
16-lot subdivision located on 2 acres at 1650 Meda
Avenue.


Before the Planning Commission
• One-year Time Extension
• Extended expiration from February 8, 2023, to 


February 8, 2024.
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Project History


• On August 10, 2017, the Planning Commission, by 
resolution, approved the Tentative Map and 
Conditional Use Permit for Holly Hock Subdivision.


• Prior to expiration, the applicant submitted an 
entitlement on January 18, 2023, to extend the 
tentative map for one year.
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Approved Tentative Map 
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1650 Meda Avenue – Aerial View
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General Plan & Zoning


Zoning: R-1-6
General Plan: Low Density Residential
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Environmental Review
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)


• CEQA Guidelines 15183, for the project is consistent 
with the General Plan.


• CEQA Guidelines Section 15332 since the project 
qualifies as in-fill development.


7







Recommendation


8


It is recommended by Planning and Economic 
Development Department that the Planning 
Commission approve a one-year time extension for the 
Holly Hock Tentative Map, extending the expiration 
date to February 8, 2024.







Questions
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Jandon Briscoe, City Planner Trainee
Planning and Economic Development
jbriscoe@srcity.org
(707) 543-3236
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